

Station Road, Branston, Lincoln LN4 1LH – 01522 880555 Facsimile 01522 880556 — e-mail: enquiries@branston-junior.lincs.sch.uk

13th October 2023

CHILDREN IN NEED

Dear Parents/ Carers,

The school council are keen to raise funds for children in need. They have decided to host a pyjama day in school, on Friday 17th November, in which children can come in their pyjamas, dressing gown and onesies for a voluntary contribution (recommended £1 donation) to raise money for such an important charity.

We would ask that children do come to school in appropriate footwear as they will be playing outside.

Year 3/4 pupils will not have a PE lesson on this day.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Perkins and the School Council













